
                                                                                                                                

  

Crime Watch Report 

“Keeping Bellbrook officials and citizens informed” 
#39– September 22, 2019 0000 hours – September 28, 2019 2359 hours 

 
Note: Abbreviations:  DUS – Driving under suspension, XMC – Xenia Municipal Court, ACDA – 
assured clear distance ahead, STPD – Sugarcreek Township Police Department, GCSO – Greene 
County Sheriff’s Office, GOA – Gone on arrival, MVS – Miami Valley South hospital. 

 
 
Traffic Stats:  
 
Verbal Warnings:    28                                                  
 
Citations:       12 
 
Traffic Accidents:     0 
  
 
 
  
September 22, 2019  
 
A traffic accident was reported on Olde English Circle.   A vehicle struck a parking structure.  As 
the crash was on private property, no citations were issued. 
 
September 23, 2019  
 
A barking dog was reported on Marcia Drive.  On arrival, Officers could not locate the dog in 
question. 
 
A verbal dispute between family members was reported on W. Maple Street.  Both parties 
were warned of their actions. 
 
A barking Dog was reported on Marcia Drive.  The owner was contacted and was warned. 
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An open door was located on a business in Bellbrook Plaza.  The door was secured, and a note 
left for the business owner. 
 
September 24, 2019 
 
A traffic stop on Wilmington-Dayton Rd resulted in the operator being cited for fictitious 
registration, operating under an OVI suspension and no license plate light.   
 
A suspicious person was reported on S. Main St.  The person was located and found to be 
doing door-to-door sales without a permit.  He was told to cease his activities until a permit 
was obtained. 
 
A traffic stop on S. Linda Drive resulted in the operator being cited for speeding 44 in a 25, and 
for driving under suspension. 
 
September 26 
 
An intoxicated male subject was reported to be a gas station at the corner of Wilmington Pike 
and St. Rt 725.  Officers searched the area but could not locate anyone matching the 
description. 
 
A complaint of dogs running at large was reported on Pinegrove Drive.  The owner of the dogs 
was located and was issued a written warning. 
 
September 27 
 
Multiple Officers were dispatched on report of an elderly male subject down next to a 
telephone pole on Wilmington Dayton Rd.  On arrival, the elderly male subject informed 
Officers that he was just sitting next to the pole, enjoying the weather.  Officers resumed 
patrol after determining he was ok. 
 
Officers responded to a dog barking on Marcia Drive.  Officers could not make contact at the 
home, but did note the dog barking constantly.  Assigned for follow-up. 
 
 
 
 


